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Principal’s Report – Term 4 Week 3  
 

It goes without saying that schools are hives of activity. At Blayney High School, we have had a busy and productive 
fortnight, with many activities directed toward consultation and evaluation to help shape the future direction of our 
school in 2024 and beyond.  
 
Firstly, I would like to share with you, communication from the Director Educational Leadership for the Bathurst  
Network, Adelia Fuller. 
 
 
Dear Blayney High School community, 
 
I would like to acknowledge Mr Browett for his role as principal at Blayney High School over the last 5 years, and take 
this opportunity to advise the staff, students and community that as he will not be returning to the school, we will be 
moving to recruit a new principal.  
 
We will keep you updated in relation to the outcome of the recruitment process and look forward to introducing the 
new principal, who is anticipated to be commencing in 2024. 
 
Kind regards 
Adelia 
 
Adelia Fuller | Director Educational Leadership | Bathurst Network | Regional North and West SPD  

 
 
External Validation 
 

Throughout Term 3 our school engaged in an extensive process to evaluate our teaching, learning and leadership 
practices through the lens of the School Excellence Framework. This process involved using the elements and themes 
of the School Excellence Framework to gather evidence and make an on-balance judgement about whether our 
school is delivering, sustaining and growing or excelling in each of these areas.  
 

On Tuesday 24th October 2023, our school participated in our External Validation Panel Meeting where we discussed 
our submission to validate our judgements against the School Excellence Framework. I look forward to sharing with 
you the outcome of this process and engage the school community in our Situational Analysis which will take place 
throughout Term 4 and will provide the foundation for our next Strategic Improvement Plan. 
 
Leadership Evaluation 
 

As part of our Situational Analysis post External Validation, we need to gather and analyse data around the domains 
of learning, teaching and leading. As part of this process, the school has commissioned an evaluation of our leader-
ship practices to identify our priorities and assesses the effectiveness of our structures. 
 

The evaluation will be led by external consultants, Steve Galbraith (educational consultant) and John Hambly 
(Principal Coach Mentor) supported by school staff, Maureen Dickson and Nicholas Williams. This process will be  
undertaken between Monday 6th November 2023 through Thursday 9th November 2023 and will involve the  
evaluation of data and documentation as well as interviews with the Principal, senior executive, head teachers, 
teaching and non-teaching staff as well as parents. 
 

If you would like to take part in this evaluation by participating in an interview, please contact the school for more 
information.  



Tell Them From Me Parent Survey 
 

The Partners in Learning parent survey is part of the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys on student engagement and 
wellbeing. The parent survey helps schools to clarify and strengthen the important relationship between parents and the 
school. Participation in the parent survey is optional and anonymous. We encourage as many parents as possible to have 
their say about Blayney High School and help us identify our areas of strength and our areas that need improvement. 
The survey is very short, and we would appreciate you taking them time to give us this valuable feedback. 
 
Please use the URL to complete the survey: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/par23  
 

School Development Evening 

 

Early in the year, the school made the decision to reschedule the School Development Days that are scheduled for  
Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th December 2023, to evening sessions throughout the year. Rescheduling these School  
Development Days will better suit the professional learning needs of staff and will allow us to engage in activities that 
will directly impact quality teaching and learning practices that will be of benefit to students during the current school 
year. The variation of these days will not impact on student learning as they are designated for school development. The 
final day of the 2023 school year for students is the Friday 15th December 2023. We look forward to sharing the work we 
engage in throughout the year with our school community. Our rescheduled session dates are provided below: 
 

• Monday 29th May 2023 3:30pm – 6:30pm (Data Evaluation and Strategic Planning) 

• Monday 21st August 2023 3:30pm – 6:30pm (Attendance) 

• Monday 23rd October 2023 3:30pm – 6:30pm (Behaviour Management and Student Voice) 

• Monday 20th November 2023 3:30pm—6:30pm (Situational Analysis) 
 

Congratulations Hugh Begbie 

 

Our entire school community is so incredibly proud of 2023 Year 12 student Hugh Begbie. Hugh undertook a challenging 
curriculum pattern, which required him to prepare three major works for Music, Design and Technology and Industrial 
Technology – Wood.  
 

Early this term, the school was informed that Hugh had been nominated for both ‘Shape’ and ‘Encore’. 
 

‘Shape’ is an annual exhibition of exemplary major projects for Design and Technology and Industrial Technology and will 
feature at the Walsh Bay Arts Precinct in March 2024. Hugh received two nominations, one for each of the projects he 
completed in these areas.  
 

Similarly, ‘Encore’ is a selection of outstanding Music performances and written compositions from HSC Music students 
which will feature at the Sydney Opera House in March 2024. 
 

A huge congratulations to Hugh! We eagerly await November, where we will find out if Hugh has been selected for these 
exhibitions. 
 

2024 Student Leaders  
 

It is with great pleasure that I can announce our new School Captains and Vice Captains. 
 

Ryan Cowan and Jack Miskell are our 2024 School Captains and Amy Corbett and Evvie Buesnel are our 2024 School Vice 
Captains.  
 

I am so incredibly proud of our new school leadership team at the way they presented themselves to our school  
community, outlining their high-level qualities, their vision for the school along with ways they would engage students, 
staff and families throughout their leadership term.  
 

Congratulations to each of these students! I look forward to working with them in a meaningful way throughout 2023 
and 2024.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Nicholas Williams 

Principal (rlg) 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/par23


HSC Calendar Year 12 2023 

 
Term 4 2023 
 
Week 3 -HSC Continues 
 
Week 4 -HSC Continues 
 
 

 

HSC Assessment Calendar  

Year 12 2023/24 

 

Term 4 2023 

Week 4 Assessment Free 
 
Week 5  Assessment Free  
 
Week 6  PD/H/PE 
 
Week 7 Mathematics (Advanced) 
  Mathematics (Standard 1) 
  Mathematics (Standard 2) 
 
Week 8 Biology 
  CAFS 
  Design & Technology 
  Industrial Technology 
  Legal Studies 
  SLR 
 
Week 9 Agriculture 
  Business Studies 
  Software Design &  
  Development 
 
Week 10 Music 
  Visual Arts 
 

Upcoming Events 

 

Term 4 2023 

 

Week 4   

Wed 1 Nov  Stage 5 Elective Exams 

Thur 2 Nov  Stage 5 Elective Exams 

Fri 3 Nov  Stage 5 Elective Exams 

 

Week 5 

 

Week 6 

Fri 17 Nov  Year 12 HSC Graduation
  

Week 7 

 

Week 8 

Tue 28 Nov  Year 6 Orientation Day 

Thur 30 Nov Year 10 Dinner 

 

Week 9 

 

Week 10 

Tue 12 Dec  Presentation Evening 

   6.30pm—8.30pm 

   Blayney Community  
   Centre   



Tell Them From Me Parent Survey 

  

The Partners in Learning parent survey is part of the Tell Them 
From Me suite of surveys on student engagement and wellbeing. 
The parent survey helps schools to clarify and strengthen the im-
portant relationship between parent and school. Participation in 
the parent survey is optional and anonymous. We encourage as 
many parents as possible to have their say about Blayney High 
School and help us identify our areas of strength and our areas 
that need improvement. The survey is very short, and we would 
appreciate you taking them time to give us valuable feedback. 

Please use the URL to complete the survey. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/par23  
 

2024 Blayney Shire Music Scholarship   
Council in conjunction with Mitchell Conservatorium, Bathurst and Orange Regional 

Conservatorium are offering music tuition scholarships and encouragement awards for 
students aged between 7 and 18 years who live in the Blayney Shire and wish to further 

their music studies.   
  

Application forms are available from Council or can be downloaded from Council’s website: 
https://www.blayney.nsw.gov.au/our-community/grants-scholarships-and-awards/blayney-shire-music-

scholarship/blayney-shire-music-scholarship 

  
The form must be returned fully completed by 3 November 2023. Applications attract a 

non-refundable entry fee of $11.00. Late applications will NOT be accepted. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/par23
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.blayney.nsw.gov.au%2Four-community%2Fgrants-scholarships-and-awards%2Fblayney-shire-music-scholarship%2Fblayney-shire-music-scholarship&data=05%7C01%7CJANET.TOOHEY1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cbf2aa
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.blayney.nsw.gov.au%2Four-community%2Fgrants-scholarships-and-awards%2Fblayney-shire-music-scholarship%2Fblayney-shire-music-scholarship&data=05%7C01%7CJANET.TOOHEY1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cbf2aa















